
  From the Building Department 
Spring is here…. It has been a long winter!  The Building Department will be performing exterior 
maintenance inspections throughout the month of April. 

Keep in mind if you have a home improvement project coming up, you might have a George M. Suhy 
grant available. As always, please feel free to contact the Building Department at 216-641-7020 with 
any questions about permits, contractors, or the Grant program. 

Building Department forms are all online at www.cuyahogaheights.com, located in the building 
department, all forms are fillable now. 

Building Department, 

Norm Casini- Building Commissioner 

Ken LaBella- Asst. Building Commissioner 

 

Emergency escape and rescue 
opening required. Basements, 
habitable attics and every 
sleeping room shall have not 
less than one operable 
emergency escape and rescue 
opening. 

DID YOU KNOW? 




